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Purpose of the Report 
 
1. To consider the latest information in respect of winter planning arrangements for 2022-2023, 

specifically from the NUH perspective.  
 

Information  
 
2. At its September and November 2022 meetings, the Committee considered and discussed in 

detail reports and presentations on the health and adult social care winter planning 
arrangements in place for 2022-2023.  

 
3. Overall responsibility for these arrangements falls to the Nottingham and Nottinghamshire 

ICB, and an ICB representative, Rosa Waddingham, will be in attendance. However, the NUH 
Chief Executive Anthony May’s attendance at this meeting provides the opportunity to hear 
from him how these arrangements are working specifically from the NUH perspective. 

 
4. Mr May will be accompanied by Lisa Kelly, Chief Operating Officer, Michelle Rhodes, Chief 

Nurse and Sharon Wallis, Director of Midwifery to brief members and answer questions, as 
necessary. 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the Health Scrutiny Committee: 
 
1) Considers and comments on the information provided. 

 
 
Councillor Sue Saddington 
Chairman of Health Scrutiny Committee 
 
For any enquiries about this report please contact: Noel McMenamin – 0115 993 2670 
 
 



 
Background Papers 
 
Nil 
 
Electoral Division(s) and Member(s) Affected 
 
All 
 
 
 


